
IMMANUEL LUTHERAN CHURCH & SCHOOL 

WEEKLY CALENDAR and ANNOUNCMENTS 

May 28, 2023 
 

Monday – Friday office hours     8:00-12:00 noon 

Sunday, May 28:  Divine Service     8:00 am & 10:15 am 

Monday, May 29: Memorial Day (office closed) 

Sunday, June 4:    Divine Service     9:00 am 

 

 

Pastor and Kim are on vacation from May 22 until June 4. Call the office or contact an Elder if 

you need pastoral assistance or care. We thank Pastor Fuchs, who is serving us today, and Pastor 

Frederickson who will serve next Sunday, June 4. 

 

Reminder…Summer church service schedule will begin next Sunday, June 4. There will be 

one service at 9:00 a.m. in the church sanctuary.  

 

Summer office hours…With school done for the year the church/school secretary’s will have 

shortened hours.  The office will be open Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 12:00 noon.   

 

You are invited to welcome Trinity, Elgin's new pastor, Rev. Joshua Moldenhauer at his 

installation service on June 11th at 4:00 pm in the afternoon.  Everyone is invited to a potluck 

dinner/reception following the service.   

 

The Fish Fry Committee is excited to announce that our profit from this year's event 

was $29,822.26!! With this being our biggest fundraising event of the year and needing many 

volunteers to make things run smoothly, we are so thankful for everyone involved in making this 

event a success! Thank you all for your support!  

 

God's Wonder Lab will be the theme of this year's Vacation Bible School. Kids age 4 to 

grade 4 are invited to join us June 11th-13th from 6pm-8pm for this fun event! You can register 

your child online through the link on our Facebook event, the church website (just added this 

week) at www.immanuelplainview.org, or by contacting Cally Murphy at 507-273-8901 or 

murphy.cally@gmail.com 

 

Stained Glass Windows Fund   The stained-glass window work continues!   With your 

generous donations, we are nearing the goal set forth of $107,718 to repair and restore the 1916 

original stained-glass windows that glorify our sanctuary.  To date $102,148.50 in donations 

have been received and to all, Thank You!  

 

Hope Coalition, an outreach program in Wabasha, MN, has programs which help families and 

children with crisis situations and basic needs.  A flyer is posted in the church entrances with 

both an Adult and Child wish list of needs.  For more information visit their website at 

www.hope-coalition.org or their contact at  melissad@hope-coalition.org. 
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